
NY News & Letters Committees invites you to discuss

The Draft for Marxist-Humanist Perspectives
2010-2011

“…celebration of the centenary year of Dunayevskaya’s birth is not simply about an
anniversary, but about projecting the freedom philosophy of our age that can be developed and
concretized to give direction to freedom movements”  (Draft Perspectives, Section III)

Since 1975, News & Letters has published the Draft for Marxist-Humanist Perspectives in
our newspaper, News & Letters, so that all may contribute thoughts, experiences, & critiques.

• Is capitalism on its “last legs?” Was the economic recession of 1973-1975 the
end of the post-World War II boom?

• Because the ultra-right is so dangerous, should Leftists avoid criticizing the
Center, or build coalitions with it?

• How can the Left support world-wide anti-imperialist movements which are
also nationalistic and/or fundamentalist?

• When revolutions depose power elites, how can revolutionaries prevent new
ones from arising?

Wednesday May 5, 2010,  7-9 PM

LOCATION: Freedom Hall, 113  West 128th Street, NYC (just West of
Malcolm X Blvd. (Lenox Avenue))  Subways: #2, 3, 4, 5, 6, A, B, C or D to 125th Street

Admission is free.  Donations gladly  accepted.

New York News & Letters Committees email: NYNewsandLetters@gmail.com  Phone: 914-463-3691 (leave
message with a call-back number.) Or visit www.newsandletters.org.


